
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Invitation 

Bosnia and Herzegovina on the way to the European Union:  

What to expect from the upcoming elections 

 
4 September 2018 

09:30 – 11:00 
(light breakfast from 09:00) 

Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung EU Office 
Rue du Taciturne 38, Brussels 

 
 
 

Roundtable Discussion  

 
Aleksandar Trifunovic, Journalist, BUKA Magazine 
 
Nikolina Obradović, Assistant Professor in Social Policy, University of Mostar 
 
Member of the European Parliament (TBC) 
 
Chaired by Marius Müller-Hennig, Director FES Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 

 
 
The Friedrich-Ebert-Stiftung EU Office has the pleasure of inviting you to a roundtable dis-
cussion on Bosnia and Herzegovina’s path towards the European Union, one month ahead 
of the general elections. 

The elections will be held at the beginning of October. Voters will elect the national Presiden-
cy and House of Representatives, as well as the Presidents and legislatures of the two enti-
ties, the Federation and the Republika Srpska. The outcome of these elections will be crucial 
for the country’s future direction and certain reform projects addressing the needs and ex-
pectations of the citizens. 

Besides looking into the political dynamics in the run-up to the elections, we also want to take 
a deeper look at the field of social policy. The recent EU strategy for the Western Balkans 
stipulated a “new reinforced social dimension for the Western Balkans”. Against this back-
ground we want to take a look at the reform needs in this field for the next government, as 
well as the social consequences of the previous, more economy-focussed, reform initiatives 
in the context of the reform agenda.  

Please register here: https://www.fes-europe.eu/events/event-registration/  

https://www.fes-europe.eu/events/event-registration/

